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By: Josh Craft, Shiel Sexton Co. 
 

5950 Fairview Road, Charlotte, NC 28210    Phone 704.679.4050    www.shielsexton.com 

 

 
This addendum is issued and to be included as part of the bid documents. This Addendum 
includes:   
 
Supplemental Information To Bidders: 
 

1. The due date for bids has been extended (1) week to Thursday Oct 29, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. 
 

Sealed proposals from 1st Tier Pre-qualified Subcontractors only for the following trade packages; 
BP 01 Sitework; BP 02 Electrical; and BP 03 Landscaping will be received by Shiel Sexton 
Company until 1:30 p.m. Thursday, October 29, 2020 at The University of North Carolina at 
Charlotte, at 9643 Poplar Lane, Charlotte, NC 28223 for the furnishing of labor, material and 
equipment entering into the construction of the following project: East Village Infrastructure 
Upgrades, The University of North Carolina at Charlotte, SCO Project Number 13-11004-02 

 
All hand delivered bids shall be dropped in the white Drop Box located next to the Motor Fleet 
parking spaces (https://goo.gl/maps/KGphwNRyaFCBFXtj8) in Lot 25 (second left entrance on 
Poplar Lane) in front of the Facilities Operations & Parking Services building (#92 on the campus 
map – http://facilities.uncc.edu/maps).  Bidders shall sign across the sealed flap on the 
envelope to ensure no tampering prior to the bid opening. 
 
Bidders may also submit bids via USPS/UPS/FEDEX to the attention of Kathy Fisher,  
Facilities Operations & Parking Services building, 9643 Poplar Lane, Charlotte, NC 28223.  It is the 
bidder’s responsibility to ensure that the bid arrives before the bid closing time of 1:30 PM.  Bidders 
shall sign across the sealed flap on the envelope to ensure no tampering prior to the bid 
opening. 
 
Sealed bids will be publicly opened and read at 2:00 p.m.   
 
Bidders’ questions will be entertained in writing until 5:00 pm on Tuesday, October 20, 2020. 
Address all questions to the Construction Manager, Shiel Sexton Company, Inc. – Josh Craft – 
jcraft@shielsexton.com. 
 
Final Addendum will be issued Thursday, October 22, 2020. 
 

 

END OF SHIEL SEXTON ADDENDUM 2   

https://goo.gl/maps/KGphwNRyaFCBFXtj8
http://facilities.uncc.edu/maps
mailto:jcraft@shielsexton.com

